WILD WEST MUSTANGS AND FORDS

Meeting Minutes

May 07, 2019

OPENING

The monthly meeting of WILD WEST MUSTANGS AND FORDS was called to order at 6:31pm on May 77,
2019 at Dillion’s BBQ Restaurant in Glendale by Wayne Ambroult (President).

PRESENT

Wayne Ambroult, Patty Ambroult, Shelley Branigan, Andy Branigan, Israel Ruiz, Jim Dew, Bob Voakes,
Andy Sievers, Fred Romano, Carol Munoz, Dion Munogz, Juan Rivas, Bob Broberg, Tom Freeman, Deana
Rodriguez, Don Walton, Mark Sopa, Angelo Cellura, Faith Gustafson...19 memebers in attendance.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

The minutes of the previous meeting were read by Jim Dew and approved as is. Motion to approve was
by Carol Munoz and second by Bob Voakes.

TREASURER’S REPORT

The Treasurer’s Report was given by Bob Broberg showing a club balance of $4,075.92 after

expenditures and was approved as is. Motion to approve was from Bob Voakes and second from Israel
Ruiz.

OLD BUSINESS
Limited number of “old” shirts, hats and cups still available for purchase

Website moniker is wwmaf.com...check out our new page as it is a work in progress and we would love
to get your feedback.

Many car shows and cruises upcoming in the weeks to come...see our Facebook page, website, Deana’s
monthly calendar and come to the monthly meeting for more info as well.

Mixteca is still the Sat. night hangout and Westgate is back thru June (remember it is the 1* Weds. of
the month only).

NEW BUSINESS

Cruises for June include; Route 66 4" Annual Car Show on June7-8,



Annual Mustang Cruise to Mt. Lemon with the Desert Sky Car Club on June 15““, plus the Babbitt Ford

Car Show in Flagstaff June 30"...see our Facebook page and website for more details...Deana will also go
over all at our monthly meeting as well.

Motion to approve our new logo was carried by majority vote by members in attendance. A new motion
was also given to purchase new banners, windshield stickers, a flag and business cards with the new
approved logo. Motion to approve came from Bob Voakes and second from Don Walton.

Next month’s meeting we will voting on new club officers by dues paying members in attendance.
ADJOURNMENT

Meeting was adjourned at 7:10pm by Wayne Ambrout (President). Motion was from Bob Voakes and

second from Israel Ruiz. The next scheduled meeting will be held on June 4", 2019 at 6:30pm at Dillion’s
BBQ Restaurant in Glendale AZ.



